ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Bureau of Research and Development
1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050
Phone: (334) 353-6940  FAX: (334) 3536950
Internet; http://www.dot.state.al.us

Robert Bentley John R. Cooper
Govemor Transportation Director

May 6, 2015

James McCutchen, Jr.
SW FeeSaver, LLC.
803 Roper Creek Drive
Greenville, SC 29615

Re: PEB 4246: Marlee Float Skimmer (Models #1, #2 and #3)

Dear Mr. McCutchen:

On May 4, 2015, the Alabama Department of Transportation Product Evaluation Board (PEB)
approved the Marlee Float Skimmer (Models #1, #2, and #3). The product will be added to the

Department’s Materials, Sources, and Devices with Special Acceptance Requirements Manual on
List 11-24, Temporary Erosion and Sediment Control Products as Basin Dewatering Devices.

If you have additional questions, please contact Ms. Michelle Owens or Ms. Kidada Dixon at
(334) 353-6940.

Sincerely,
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Lamar S. Woodham, JIr., P.E./P.L.S.
Chairman, Product Evaluation Board
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cc: J. Michelle Owens, P.E. - Research & Development Bureau Chief (file)



